
Reply to : Andrea Thomas
Tel :  01993 861000
Email: ers@westoxon.gov.uk

The Town Council Your Ref:

Date:

W/21/00428/PRMV

15th June 2021

Dear Town Clerk,

LICENSING ACT 2003

Application for Variation of Premises Licence

We have received an application for Cineworld Cinema Cineworld Multiplex Marriotts Walk Witney 
Oxfordshire OX28 6GW under the Licensing Act 2003.

The existing condition that reads, "The designated premises supervisor or duty manager is to ensure the effective overall 
management of regulated entertainment from the cinema auditoria to ensure that noise from such activities is effectively 
inaudible inside neighbouring premises at all times”
is to be deleted and replaced with the following condition that reads, “The premises will operate in accordance with the 
noise management plan submitted to and agreed with the Senior Environmental Health Officer on 1st October 2020.”

The noise management plan is appended to this application.

The application can be viewed through the online Public Access Portal.    If you would like to make formal 
representation, the closing date is 13th July 2021

Please ensure that all email correspondence is sent to ers@westoxon.gov.uk.  

Yours faithfully

Michelle Bignell (Mrs)
Service Leader
Licensing and Business Support
Environmental and Regulatory Services

West Oxfordshire District Council may share information provided to it with other bodies responsible for auditing or 
administering public funds in order to prevent and detect fraud under Section 6 of the Audit Commission Act 1998

http://publicaccess.westoxon.gov.uk/online-applicationssecurity/login?service=http%3A%2F%2Fpublicaccess.westoxon.gov.uk%2Fonline-applications%2Fj_acegi_cas_security_check

